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LELD Upgrading Electrical Service Along Littleton Common 
 
LITTLETON -- Littleton Electric Light Department crews are upgrading the electrical 
infrastructure in the area of the Littleton Common to replace aging equipment and increase 
system reliability and capacity to support future growth. 
 
The project involves replacing poles and upgrading to higher-capacity electrical lines from the 
Common heading east to 240 Great Road. Crews will also replace the underground electrical 
infrastructure throughout the Common. 
 
With the new electrical lines in place, LELD crews will connect customers in the area to the new 
circuit.  The improvements in the system will require scheduled outages, and LELD will contact 
customers to notify them in advance of the date and duration of upcoming service interruptions. 
 
The system upgrades are ongoing and are expected to continue through the end of April. 
 
To learn about planned maintenance outages and public safety emergencies, LELD customers 
in Littleton and Boxborough are encouraged to sign up for automated notifications. For more 
information and to enroll, visit www.LELWD.com. 
 
Littleton Electric Light and Water Departments have been providing reliable power to Littleton 
and Boxborough, and clean drinking water to Littleton, for more than a century.  With a focus on 
maintaining low rates, LELWD is dedicated to customer and community service. For more 
information, visit www.LELWD.com.  
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